Angela’s Notes and Questions from April 10 Meeting – Review of Community Wellness Response Team Assessment Tools
1. The current form used to assess crisis situations does not explicitly mention disability.
1. There is concern that staff may not be adequately trained to communicate with people who are deaf, hard of hearing, or have speech disabilities.
1. Relay services and video interpreting are possible solutions, but they may not be accessible to everyone.
1. Staff may not be aware of the existence of speech-to-speech interpreters.
1. The document doesn't mention how to identify a disability during a crisis.
1. Training for staff on how to interact with people with disabilities is seen as essential.
1. Collaboration with existing services for people with disabilities is suggested.
1. There is a question about whether asking someone about their disability during a crisis is helpful or not.
1. The team responding to crisis situations may not have a wide range of disabilities represented among its members.
1. There is concern that people with disabilities may be over-medicalized or placed in institutional settings.
1. Staff training is being developed to address these issues.

Here are some of the key questions:
1. Should "disability" be added as a factor considered during a crisis assessment? (section 1)
1. How can staff be better trained to communicate with people with deafness, hearing impairments, or speech disabilities? (sections 3, 4, 5, 7)
1. Are there better ways to ask about the need for interpretation services on the 988 form? (section 13)
1. How can crisis intervention teams be sure they have staff trained to recognize and interact with people with various disabilities? (sections 16, 19)
1. Is the current training plan sufficient to address staff needs regarding disability awareness? (sections 18, 20)
1. How can collaboration with existing disability services be achieved? (section 10)
1. Is it helpful or harmful to ask someone about their disability during a crisis? (section 15)
1. Should the crisis response team members themselves represent a wider range of disabilities? (section 16)
1. How can information be effectively transferred between different service providers involved in a crisis situation? (section 21)
1. Are crisis response team positions experiencing high turnover, making consistent training difficult? (section 22)
1. Do people with Kaiser insurance understand that Kaiser offers emergency mental health services? (section 23)
1. Should crisis intervention staff inquire about a client's insurance during a crisis? (section 24)
1. How can services be made more accommodating for people with companions or caregivers? (section 25)
1. Can the wording of questions used during crisis intervention be adjusted to be more accessible for clients? (section 26)
1. Is it more helpful to ask about past coping mechanisms than future plans during a crisis? (section 27)


There was also a note to review the DOJ link and ask if at the monthly staff meetings if there a way to fold into the topics they are already discussing the disability perspective? Cheryl training at staff meetings?

